
July 21, 1995

Dear Lender to VISIONS FROM THE LEFT COAST:

Thank you for agreeing to lend work to our upcoming exhibition, VISIONS FROM THE
LEFT COAST: California Seif-Taught Artists. The exhibition is going to be visually
spectacular and, along with the catalogue, will make an important contribution to the
body of knowledge on self-taught and visionary art. We are grateful to you for helping
us to realize this exciting project.

Enclosed is preliminary copy for the catalogue checklist and exhibition labels. Would
you kindly take a moment to look over the entries for your loans and verify and/or
complete the information, including the way you would like your name to appear on
the lender credit line. For your convenience, we have enclosed a return envelope and
will greatly appreciate hearing back from you at your earliest convenience.

Again, thank you for your help and cooperation. We hope you wiil be able to view the
exhibition and will fonA^ard a catalogue to you as soon as possible after its publication.

Nancy Doll
D i r e c t o r
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